
25 August 2017 

MORABISI MOBILISATION COMMENCED 

Greenpower Energy Ltd (ASX: Greenpower, “GPP”, “Company”) is pleased to confirm 
that mobilisation of crew and heavy equipment to the Morabisi Project has commenced 
this week. 

GSM Geologists and field crews have taken the last few days to mark out the best trench 
locations with the trenching program expected to break ground Friday August 25th. 

The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated as the program progresses. 
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